
 

Public Notice 
Freeport Sustainability Advisory Board (FSAB) 

Wednesday, March 8th, 2023 at 1:00 p.m. 

 

On Wednesday, March 8th, 2023 at 1:00 p.m. the Freeport Sustainability Advisory Board (FSAB) 
will visit the Gulf of Maine Research Institute at 350 Commercial St, Portland, ME (meet in the 
1st floor atrium).  

The purpose of the trip is to learn about the Gulf of Maine Research Institute Climate Center. 
The public is welcome to attend. For more information please call (207) 865-4743 extension 
108. 

 

 

 


